
Hello All,

I know it’s only been a week or so since the last email blast but we have
more changes to let you know about!

Our annual income limit increase has been released. The new income
limits that go into effect April 1, 2009 are as follows:

2009 O-EPIC Income Limits

Annual

Family
Size

Single or two
worker family -

all self employed

Two worker
family -
One self

employed, one
not self

employed

Single worker
family -
not self

employed

Two worker
family - not
self employed

1 $ 21,660 $ - $ 24,540 $ -
2 $ 29,140 $ 32,020 $ 32,020 $ 34,900

3 $ 36,620 $ 39,500 $ 39,500 $ 42,380

4 $ 44,100 $ 46,980 $ 46,980 $ 49,860

5 $ 51,580 $ 54,460 $ 54,460 $ 57,340

6 $ 59,060 $ 61,940 $ 61,940 $ 64,820

7 $ 66,540 $ 69,420 $ 69,420 $ 72,300

8 $ 74,020 $ 76,900 $ 76,900 $ 79,780

9 $ 81,500 $ 84,380 $ 84,380 $ 87,260

We also wanted to give you an update on the circumstances at EDS.
Kelly has hired people to fill all open positions and as of next Monday
they will all be on board. Please keep in mind that there is at least a 6 – 8
week learning curve for all these new people. We know they are doing
their best to get them all trained as fast as they can but also want to
ensure they are well trained. Once they are all trained more changes will
be made to help streamline the processes.

We have received numerous call and emails regarding the changes for
college students. Some of the details are still being worked out in the
policy department. We hope to have answers to most of those questions
for the brown bags.

Speaking of the brown bags, don’t forget to RSVP for the upcoming
Brown Bags. If we do not get enough of a response we will cancel a
meeting and if we get more responses than what the location can handle
we will schedule more meetings. Please RSVP Cathy Nguyen at
cathy.nguyen@okhca.org

See you all soon!


